
USNA Parents Club of 
Colorado/Wyoming

Welcome 
Aboard 
Picnic

Join us
June 7th

in Littleton, CO

The Naval Academy Parents Club of Colorado and 
Wyoming invite the incoming class of 2029 and the NAPS 
class of 2025 to join us at a Welcome Aboard Picnic on 
Saturday, June 7th from 11:30am to 2:30 pm, at Clement 
Park, Pavilion O, in Littleton, CO.  This is an informal 
gathering where plebes-to-be and parents/guardians can 
connect with other USNA parents and ask questions. 
Plebes will have the opportunity to meet with current 
Midshipmen.

www.colorado.usnaparents.net

parentclub-co-wy.myusna.com

RSVP by clicking the 
link, using the QR code, 
or go to the Club’s 
website!

Connect with USNA Families Ask Your Questions

http://www.colorado.usnaparents.net
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdG5e4EmJXC22oifHcLZnXGxA6GH-z2CiqOeoyvtM3X8ua_MA/viewform

